
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 2 0 8 8 

S A N T A F E , N E W M E X I C O 8 7 S O ! 

June 26, 1969 

General Petroleum, Inc. 
Hobbs, New Mexico 

Attentioni Mr. Mack Eaeley 

Gentlement 

Reference i s made to your application for the 
transfer of location of an o i l treating plant. 

I t i s understood that you propose to move the 
o i l treating plant presently located adjacent to ths 
Shell Pipeline Corporation's pipeline approximately 
3 miles south of Hobbs, Mew Mexico, to a location 
north of Tatum, New Mexico, in the MM/4 of Section 
21, Township 12 South, Range 36 East, MttfM, Lea 
County, New Mexico. 

I t i s further understood that no material change 
wi l l be made in the type or capacity of said plant. 

You are hereby authorized to change the location 
of the subject o i l treating plant as proposed. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L. PORTER, Jr. 
Secretary-Director 

ALP/GMH/esr 

cct Oil Conservation Commission 
P. O. Box 1980 
Hobbs, Mew Mexico 


